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BULLETIN NR. 4  

 
Dear Druhny and Druhowie, 
 

The Polish Scouting Association COVID-19 Response Management Team (RMT) has 
decided to extend the suspension of all face to face scouting activities until at least 
Labour Day (September 7) , 2020. 
 
This decision was made on the recommendation of the Chief Commissioners of the 
Polish Girl Scout Organization and the Polish Boy Scouts Organization and following 
consultation by them with District Commissioners in all provinces in which PSA 
operates.   
 
We recognize and applaud the dedication demonstrated in the past several months by 
leaders at all levels to carry on programs and activities virtually during the pandemic.  
Your creativity and resourcefulness are the mark of true scouts!  We hope 
circumstances will permit everyone to plan for the resumption of a new scouting year in 
September with more traditional meetings, trips and treks.  The next update from the 
RMT will be provided in August.  
 

 

 

Czuwaj!  
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